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Good afternoon,
 
This email is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on March 18th, the Legislative Hearing
officer reviewed the file and will recommend that the Council delete the assessment. A
Voicemail indicating this was left at 9:58 am for you.
 
The Council Public Hearing is May 7, 2025 at 3:30 pm, however no further action is needed by
you and the Council will proceed with that recommendation without discussion. Please note
however this will remain as a pending assessment until after the Council vote May 7, so make
sure the assessment isn’t accidentally paid before then.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8585 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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